
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parent 
 
I am writing to ask you to attend a Year 7 Parents Information Evening in 
the school hall on Monday 17th September 2018 from 6.30 – 7.30 pm.  
 
At this event you will receive information about the Harrow Way Community 
School Guarantee, an exciting programme of activities that we hope will lead 
to your child 'graduating' at the end of Year 7.  We will also pass on some 
further information, including guidance about e-safety and the recent changes 
to the structure of examinations. 
  
In order to fully support your child's education we do see it as important that a 
parent attends events such as these to help cement our partnership with you.  
Your child should not attend on this occasion. 
  
I am looking forward to meeting you all again. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
M J SERRIDGE 
Headteacher 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please return the slip via your child’s Tutor. 
 
Year 7 Information Evening – Monday 17th September 2018   
 
I / We will be attending and require ______ place(s). 
 
 
Signed:           

 
Parent of:            TG:  _________ 
 

MJS/GF 


